
Minutes JBCCC April 10, 2019 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Joe Barone, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

    18 members present.  Larry, Tim & Phil were not present. 

 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Previous Balance   $4,550.49 

   Income          135.00 

   Expenses            (0.00) 

      ======== 

   Balance    $4,685.49 

 

Motion to accept the treasurer’s report made by: 

     Harry Miller 

     2
nd

 by Rich Heiser 

     All in favor, motion carried 

 

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from the March meeting were NOT read. 

 

Correspondance: 

 

Nesquehoning VFW invite to this year’s Memorial Day Parade to be held on Monday, May 27
th

 

at 8am.  We must submit form to attend.  Frank Mertz will register us the day of the parade. 

 

Invite to attend a car show in Tannersville, NY. 

 

American Heritage Credit Union 16
th

 Annual Car Show to be held Saturday, May 18
th

, 10am to 

3pm at 2060 Red Lion Road, Philadelphia. 

 

Old Business: 

 

Jim Thorpe Little League – Tom Whiteley reported the contact information for the club’s 

banner to be placed at the Penn Forest Recreation Fields.  Robin McGeehan – 570.510.7060. 

 

Miller Family Benefit – Dave Kost reminded everyone about the car show. 

 

Tamaqua Celebrations – Details have all been worked out.  Show is June 16
th

, confirmed by 

Larry. 

 

2019 Outdoor Sportsmen Expo – There were a lot of attendees and we had quite a bit more 

interest this time in the club.  One individual from the Palmerton area wanted a membership 

application.  Also member Ron Bowman stopped by the booth an idea to see if the club would 

have any interest in putting together a setup for “Valve Cover Car” races, similar to a Pine 

Derby.  Members at the meeting were not interested at this time. 

 

Orioles Fest – Tim Koch and friend Rick Graver are taking care of this show to benefit the club.  

The trophies are in the works and the flyer must be done yet.  Allen Goodhile agreed to hand out 

the flyers to every car that comes to the Franklin Car Show the week before. 

 

Andreas VFW Show – Larry confirmed this event.  Tim has worked on a registration form for 

on the website for those who would want to pre-register. 

 



New Business: 

 

New Members – We have application for three new memberships: 

 

  Michael & Angela Heffelfinger of Hometown, Joe Moyer 

  Robert & Gail Buck of Summit Hill, also sponsored by Joe Moyer 

  Jesse & Kelly Portanova of Hazle Twsp, sponsored by Richard Heiser 

    

Motion was made to accept the new member by: 

Joe Moyer 

2
nd

 by Tony Przasnyski 

All were in favor, motion carried. 

 

Joe Curran’s granddaughter would like to join the club as a young member. Member Paul Sable 

sent an extra $15 dues when he renewed this year to be used for this.  

 

 

 

With there being no further business, a motion was made to adjourn by: 

 

Phil Myers, 2
nd

 by Joe Curran, Sr., all were in favor, motion carried. 

Meeting closed for business: 7:35 pm 


